Ramirez, Angelica
=

From: Kate Griffith <kateygriffith@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 10:18 AM LATE
To: sbcob DIST
Subject: Support of Bedford Appeal Case No. 20APL-00000-00008

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I will not be able to make a verbal statement today due to an emergency but I’d like to state for the record that I
support the Bedford appeal. The Strauss project is a debacle. It is a travesty that SBC has allowed the project to
already move forward during the appeal process with the heavy branch removal of oak tree limbs on Miguelito

Canyon Road and road modifications.

"Substantial evidence supports that both the CBAR approval and the Planning Commissions affirmation of said
approval constituted an abuse of discretion insofar as each failed to comply with the plain language of the law
in undertaking their duty. Moreover, as a matter of fact and law, Visual Resource Policy 2 in now way provides
either body the “discretion” to circumvent making the nine required findings on the Wine Turbine Structure.”

Thank you, Kate

Kate Griffith
kateygriffith@hotmail.com
805-588-0996
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